
 
 

EISCIR-P60/08/05/2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Greetings of peace and safety! 

 

The school has received numerous requests from parents to move the dates of the final examinations before the 
Eid holidays. Taking into account our parents who have submitted valid proof of their travel, please note that the 

Term 3 Summative Assessments will take place from 3rd June 2024 (Monday) to 14th June 2024 

(Friday). Kindly refer to the timetable provided below and review it carefully. 
 

Date Day Grade 4 Grade 5 Grade 6 Grade 7 Grade 8 

03.06.2024 Monday -- -- -- Arabic 
English 

ICT 

04.06.2024 Tuesday English French/Urdu Math Chemistry Physics 

05.06.2024 Wednesday Math Social Studies Islamic/PSHE UAE Math 

06.06.2024 Thursday UAE Arabic English Biology Islamic/PSHE 

07.06.2024 Friday French/Urdu Science Arabic 
English 

ICT 
Social Studies 

10.06.2024 Monday Science English UAE Math Arabic 

11.06.2024 Tuesday Arabic Math Science Physics Chemistry 

12.06.2024 Wednesday ICT UAE French/Urdu Social Studies Biology 

13.06.2024 Thursday Islamic/PSHE ICT Social Studies French/Urdu French/Urdu 

14.06.2024 Friday Social Studies Islamic/PSHE ICT Islamic/PSHE UAE 

 

Assessment timings and portions for the above will be shared with you in the next communication. 

 

Student attendance and punctuality throughout the exam time are critical. If a student is unable to attend an 
exam, even for a single day, they must present a valid medical certificate to request a reschedule. Exams will not 
be rescheduled unless a proper medical certificate is provided, and no marks will be awarded for missed exams. 

 

Following the Eid holidays, KG1 to Grade 3 pupils will resume their regular classes. Students in Grades 4 - 8 will 
participate in skill-based workshops that will run until the end of this academic year's 2022-23 session. Workshop 
information and timetable will be communicated to you shortly. 

 

The last day for all students is on Friday, July 5, 2024. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and compliance to the attendance and punctuality guidelines. We thank you 
for your cooperation and support in helping our students thrive and succeed. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 



 

EIS Administration 


